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Dear Families,  

 

I have really enjoyed this week’s google meets, hearing all about what the children have been 

up to at home. They have clearly been enjoying the better weather – BBQs, paddling pools 

and ice lollies were mentioned a lot!  

 

Our Nevill Road Community 

In school this week, we have been making the most of the outdoors too. We now have fruit 

on the trees as well as beans and peas growing in the garden. Last week we also watched the 

Oak Academy assembly led by The Duchess of Cambridge, which was all about kindness.  

                             
 

                                                               
The children at home have been busy too. Abbie has been working towards achieving her 

silver and gold awards with Brownies and Fia has been making messages of Hope, which she 

has hung on her tree at home. Please keep sending in your photos to headteacher@nevillroad-

jun.stockport.sch.uk or tweet us @NRJuniors. Parents and carers of Year 2 children are very 

welcome to send their photos in too. I would love to know what they are doing at home and to 

find out more about the children, ready for when they start school with us in September. 

                                          



Home Learning   

Thank you for the positive feedback that we have received through the home learning 

questionnaire. If you have not yet had a chance to 

respond, please use the following link:  

https://forms.gle/1sbzZNcPoHw6eGUp9 

We have heard that personal feedback from the staff 

through google classroom has been appreciated as well 

as the variety of tasks on offer. Children have also 

benefited from the daily check ins with the teachers 

through the stream and the google meets have been a 

huge success. It is a common theme that many children 

(including my own!) are beginning to lack motivation as 

they have been away from school for so long now. We 

have produced some more home learning packs, which 

may add some variety and can be collected from 

school. You really are all doing an amazing job of home 

schooling during this difficult time and please contact 

us at school if you need any further support. 

 

SEND and wellbeing information 

If you would like more ideas about 

how to motivate your child with their 

learning or help them with their 

wellbeing, please see the SEND page 

on the website. There are a variety 

of resources that can help including ‘Catch me cards’ and 

activities that help with feeling happy and healthy.  
                                                                                                     

       
 

We are working as hard as we can to support our Nevill Road families and thank you for your 

ongoing support during this time. 

Please keep in touch, stay positive and stay safe.   

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 


